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      October 2020 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
The Humboldt Harm Reduction Coalition was formed in January of 2019. We are 
a community led advocacy and capacity-building organization that promotes the 
health and dignity of individuals and communities impacted by drug use in 
Humboldt County.  
 
The Humboldt Harm Reduction Coalition meets monthly to discuss strategies to 
protect our most vulnerable and help educate our community on the benefits 
of harm reduction philosophies and strategies.  
 
In the Spring of 2020 we launched a community survey to better understand the 
attitudes Humboldt residents hold for people who use substances. In addition, 
we developed a resource recovery card for the currently incarcerated 
community, and we created a “Harm Reduction Is,” campaign.   
 
We hope to release these photos in a community wide art show in the near 
future.  
 
Have an idea for HHRC? Want to know more about out work? 
 
Contact us: HumboldtHRC@gmail.com  
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